The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle

Date January 17, 2018 Report No: R & C 2018-04
Directed To: | Council Attachments:

Department: | Culture and Recreation Ez:’::r!;n —

l;;fpared Director of Culture and Recreation

Subject: Pathways 2 Potential

RECOMMENDATION:

That the report from the Director of Culture and Recreation dated January 17th, 2018 (C&R
2018-04) regarding the extra funding from Pathways 2 Potential (P2P) BE RECEIVED;

REPORT:

In November 2017, Stephen Lynn, Coordinator of Social Policy & P2P Administrator at the City
of Windsor contacted the Culture and Recreation Department to notify staff that an extra
$13,000 in P2P funding was available. P2P makes an annual contribution of $25,000 of funding
which is applied to individual registrations through an application process. The following is the
breakdown of the additional funding and how it was applied to recreation services operations

to promote activity and reduce barriers to access.

2017 Extra Registrations (exceeding regular allotment of $25,000) $1,543.93
2017 New Year's Eve Swims & Skates $1,500.00
2018 Walking Track P2P Sponsorship $2,000.00
2018 March Break Swims & Skates $4,200.00
2018 Family Swim/Skate Bundles $1,256.54
2018 Seniors Quarterly Recreation/Wellness Sessions $2,000.00
2018 Activity Guide Promotion $500.00

TOTAL | $13,000.47
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The extra funds will allow the Culture and Recreation Department to increase access to
programs, activities and recreational opportunities. The funding reduces or removes the

barriers to recreation and leisure and support an active and healthy community.
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